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Michigan State Board of Nursing 
 

To file a complaint against Arizona College of Nursing, Southfield Campus, the student will 

need to email BPL-BoardSupport@Michigan.gov or Kerry Przybylo at 

przybylock@michigan.gov.  

 

The complaint will be reviewed and shown to the nurse education committee. The 

committee will then make a recommendation to the board on how to proceed. If there is 

action taken, it will follow the procedures that are outlined in the administrative rules. 

 

 

Additional Contact Information: 

State of Michigan 

Dept. Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 

Bureau of Professional Licensing, Board of Nursing 

611 West Ottawa  

Lansing, Michigan 48933  

(517) 241-0199  

https://www.michigan.gov/lara/bureau-list/bpl/health/hp-lic-health-prof/nursing 

 

 

State of Michigan, Dept. of Labor and Economic Opportunity, 

Employment & Training, Post-Secondary Schools 
 

To file a complaint against Arizona College of Nursing, Southfield Campus, the student will 

need to visit https://www.michigan.gov/leo/bureaus-agencies/wd/pss.  

 

At the bottom of the page, under Consumer Information, the following resources are 

available for the complaint:  

• Postsecondary Schools Statement of Complaint Form Instructions (all schools) 

• Postsecondary Schools Statement of Complaint Form (all schools) 

 

Once the form is completed, it should be mailed with supporting documentation to:  

 

State of Michigan  

Dept of Labor and Economic Opportunity 

Employment & Training, Post-Secondary Schools 

P.O. Box 30726 

Lansing, MI 48907 
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